



## ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson Lower Street, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF 01902 558845

Tuesday 7th January 2025

## Year 1 History Learning – What was life like in the past?

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our History curriculum, we are exploring: "Has childhood always been the same?" To enhance learning, we would like to invite grandparents and great-grandparents to visit and share their stories with students. This will help children compare life in the past to today.

We are particularly interested in:

- **School life:** What subjects were taught, classroom environment, and rules.
- **Toys and games:** Popular pastimes and how they were made.
- **Transport:** How children travelled to school and common modes of family transport.

If someone in your family would like to participate, please contact Mrs Dutton, Mrs Welch or the School Office by Monday 13th January. We would love you to come and share your childhood memories on Thursday 16th January between 9.30-10.20am. You are welcome to bring photos or memorabilia to share. Alternatively, if you would prefer to write something down or send in photos, that would be great too!

Thank you for supporting this enriching experience. We look forward to hearing these wonderful stories.

With kind regards,

Mrs Dutton and Mrs Welch





















stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk